
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

15th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                      
 

Leo’s Journey Workshop 21st November 2024  
 
Arrangements have been made for The National Holocaust Centre and Museum to deliver a workshop 
in school on the 21st November 2024. 
 
As part of our history unit on World War Two, we will be learning about the Kindertransport and how 
it was used to save the lives of many Jewish children from Nazi-occupied Europe. This child-friendly 
workshop will be provided by The National Holocaust Centre and will be an interactive and immersive 
experience, focusing on the experiences of a young boy called Leo.  
 
The  cost of this workshop to school has been subsidised and we are asking for payment of £1.34 
towards the expenses of the museum staff.   If you have any questions regarding payment, please 
contact us.  All enquiries will be treated confidentially.  This request is for a voluntary contribution and 
in no way represents a charge.  The contribution is genuinely voluntary and no parent/carer is under 
any obligation to pay and no pupils at the school will be treated differently according to whether or 
not their parents have made any contribution in response to the request. However, if insufficient 
contributions are forthcoming then the workshop may have to be cancelled. 
 
Please consent for your child to participate in this workshop by completing the below form and 
returning to school by Friday 4th November 2024   and make payment via ParentPay. 
 
Regards 
Y6 team 
 
 
 
==================================================================================================== 

The National Holocaust Centre and Museum Workshop 21.11.24 

 

I give consent for _______________________________  Class _________________to 
participate in the above workshop in school. 

 



 

 


